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IMLI LAUNCHES ITS NEW WEBSITE 

The Director of IMLI, Professor David Attard, is pleased to inform all our readers of the launch 
of the Institute’s new website.  

 
The new IMLI Website homepage 

During an interview with the Website Administrator, Ms. Claudette Camilleri, she explained 
that the reason for the new website stems from the fact that the former one, which was 
developed on an older system, was not as responsive as in the past and therefore it needed 
revamping. As the IMLI Website is an especially important tool of information on and 
promotion of the Institute, it was decided by the Institute’s Director that a new, more modern 
and efficient website should be launched. 

Through its various pages, visitors can learn about the Institute, its several programmes and 
courses, its numerous publications, as well as the donors who have supported the Institute’s 
activities throughout the years. Details of the Institute’s governing bodies, its Academic and 
Administrative Staff, and the over 1,000 maritime experts from 145 States and territories who 
have received training at IMLI can be found in the “Directories” page. The page on “Useful 
Links” provides access to international maritime law treaties and legislative instruments and 
other maritime law links.  



In highlighting the effect of the work done on the new website, Ms. Camilleri stated that it is 
more user friendly and for its operation, the latest technology has been employed so as to allow 
much easier access to the website, while at the same time facilitating its maintenance and 
constant update. The latest technology will also make the website compatible with all devices, 
including mobile phones and with all major Web Browsers, thus ensuring more visibility and 
visits.   

Professor Attard expressed his satisfaction with the Institute’s new website and commented 
that, "We are pleased to introduce the new website which takes into account the latest 
technology and reflects contemporary life at IMLI." 

To access the new Website please click on https://imli.org/ 
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   * If you do not want to receive IMLI e-News in future, please return this message to the 
above address with request to DELETE in the subject field. 

** For further information please contact Ms. Ramat Jalloh (Editor, IMLI e-News) at 
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